
BACK TO SCHOOL - EBENEZER SCHOOL - NKHOMA, MALAWI 

PWNC - THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT

Ebenezer School, which PWNC helped start in 2009 and conƟnues to support, has almost 400
students; pre-kindergarten through middle school. Over the years, the presbytery has built
classrooms and  housing,  provided conƟnuing  educaƟon,  and given  funds  for  Covid  Relief.
Others closely connected with PWNC have built housing, a library, a chapel, and purchased a

van.

 

 Churches and individuals provide 60 Scholarships at $300 per year.  However, more 
scholarships are needed and can be provided by individuals, churches or classes/groups.

 Building HOPE supports maintenance of buildings and infrastructure.
 PWNC encourages Chrissie Mbewe, Ebenezer’s principal, who visited us in 2019.
 People and churches pray for Ebenezer School, Nkhoma Hospital and Synod.

Scholarships can be given in honor of someone as a thank you, for
birthday or Christmas giŌs, or any special occasion, including
starƟng school. Card inserts are available for honoring someone. 

Click here to print insert.

Give online at www.presbyterywnc.org , or mail your giŌs to PWNC
at 114 Silver Creek Road, Morganton, NC 28655.

https://presbytery-wnc.s3.amazonaws.com/files/1/2022/Ebenezer School insert 20220830.pdf

